
 

 

 

 

Acting Consul General welcomed the delegation of the Deputy Secretary General of the 

Board of Investment of Thailand. 

                                  ------------------------------------------------------------------ 

On 22 August 2022, Mrs. Merica Sivara, Deputy Consul General and Acting Consul 

General of Royal Thai Consulate-General in Osaka, welcomed Mr. Chanin Khaochan,  

Deputy Secretary General of the Board of Investment of Thailand and delegation on 

the occasion of their visit to Osaka and Kansai region from 22-24 August 2022. 

On this occasion, the Royal Thai Consulate-General in Osaka hosted a business 

networking lunch with Mr. Hideaki Ibuki, Director-General of METI Kansai, to initiate 

network and cooperation in fields of mutual interest for Thailand and the Kansai 

region. The delegation also visited SHIONOGI & CO., LTD., one of the leading Japanese 

pharmaceutical manufacturers, to exchange views on the development of the corona 

virus treatment and investment opportunities in the medical industry in Thailand.  

 

 

 

 

                  


